
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Spencer: Foundation Stage Leader 

I’m really looking forward to the new school year and 

I can’t wait to welcome you into our Nursery. This 

year I will be sharing a Nursery class with Mrs Barratt 

who works at the start of the week, so I will be with 

you at the end of the week.  

I’m sure you will be very excited about starting 

Nursery, you are going to have so much fun making 

new friends and learning lots of new things. Our topic 

for the Autumn term is ‘Around the World in 80 days’ 

which will take us on a fantastic adventure to lots of 

different places.  

I look forward to seeing you in the Autumn term and 

getting to know you. I know we are going to have so 

much fun! 

 


